
Airmen of the 111 ATKW,  
 
Fairchild Street from the Intersection with Itami Street (section in front of Building 203) be closed 
starting Wednesday 15 September through Friday 24 September. This also includes the parking lot 
behind Building 203. Red Horse will be performing paving work. All applicable areas are highlighted in 
the following image. Thank you. If you have any questions please contact: 
 
201st RED HORSE Squadron, Detachment 1 
Biddle Air National Guard Base 
DSN: 358-8348 
COMM: (215) 323-8348 
 

 


